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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION  
Paradise Sewer Regionalization  

Project Advisory Committee Meeting  
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the Regular Meeting 
of 

the Paradise Sewer Regionalization  

Project Advisory Committee scheduled for  

1:00 pm, May 9, 2022, has been cancelled.  

The Paradise Town Council and Chico City Council 
are tentatively scheduled to consider the final 

Principals of Agreement (POA) on June 7 and June 14, 
2022, respectively. The Paradise Sewer 

Regionalization Project Advisory Committee is not 
expected to resume its meetings before Councils’ 

consideration of the final POA. 

 
 
 

 
POSTED:  May 6, 2022 
 
 
By:   ______________________________ 

Dina Volenski, CMC 
 Paradise Town Clerk  

 


